
Clearwater-Polk Electric Cooperative, Inc. is seeking a qualified line worker. 

Requirements include: High School Diploma/GED, graduate of an accredited electrical 

line worker technology program, experience with overhead and underground 

construction, maintenance and trouble shooting electric distribution, valid class A CDL 

license, pass a pre-employment physical and drug screening, willing to participate in the 

after hours on-call schedule and live within 10 mile radius of the coop’s office located in 

Bagley MN.  Line worker position includes operation, maintenance, and construction of 

electrical power distribution line facilities of the Cooperative and in compliance with the 

standard practices of the Rural Utilities Services (RUS). Apprentices and Journeyman 

line workers are encouraged to apply. Send application and resume to: Clearwater-Polk 

Electric Cooperative, P.O. Box O, Bagley, MN 56621. The deadline for applications is 

Wednesday, September 17, 2025. For more information call Clearwater-Polk Electric at 

(218) 694-6241. 


